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One of the many goals of Coventry Soccer, Inc. is to provide the opportunity for every child to play soccer in our program.  For a child to receive a reduction or waiver of registration fees, written documentation supporting the necessity of the request will be required. Requests for financial aid must come directly from the player’s parent(s) or legal guardian(s) and can be submitted in writing to:   
Coventry Soccer, Inc. 
Attn: Treasurer/Financial Aid PO Box 361 
Coventry, CT  06238  
Requests may also be e-mailed to the secretary of Coventry Soccer, Inc. (email)
Financial aid requests must be submitted no later than one month prior to the start of the season. 
Coaches and Team Managers may not submit requests for players.  Families with any children playing for a premier soccer club or any other pay-to-play soccer programs are not eligible for financial assistance from Coventry Soccer, Inc.   A player’s family may receive financial aid once per calendar year (Sept 1 - August 31).  If granted, financial aid it is applied solely to the season’s registration fees.  Parents and/or guardians are responsible for any other costs incurred. For example - cleats, uniforms, balls, etc.   All financial aid requests will be held in the strictest confidence by the Coventry Soccer Board Members and subject to the discretion of the Treasurer and/or Board for approval, pending the availability of funds.   Each player receiving financial aid must demonstrate dedication through consistent attendance at team practices and games (if applicable).  Additionally, it is the responsibility of each family receiving financial aid to reciprocate through active participation in the club. This includes volunteering a minimum of 5 hours to Coventry Soccer, Inc. Volunteer duties are assigned at the discretion of the Coventry Soccer Board of Directors.
Per Connecticut Junior Soccer Association (CJSA) guidelines, all volunteers, club representatives or any other individual representing Coventry Soccer, Inc., will be subject to a CJSA background check. This includes individuals receiving financial assistance, who will be representing the organization through designated volunteer assignments. Failure to submit or pass the CJSA screening can and will lead to forfeiture of this benefit.
Activities requiring volunteer assistance will depend on the needs of the club at the time of request, to be discussed and decided upon by the Coventry Soccer Board. Failure to adhere to these guidelines can result in forfeiture of the current or future financial assistance. 
Failure to provide an honest disclosure in a request for assistance may also result in a forfeiture of assistance.
There is a lifetime maximum for financial support. This amount is $500.00 per family. 

